
VEHICLE SAFETY / POLLUTION RECALL CAMPAIGN IN JAPAN 

Domestic Vehicles 

CAMPAIGN No. 5392 D  A  T  E Oct.26. 2023 

MANUFACTURER SUBARU CORPORATION  

DESCRIPTION 

   OF DEFECT 

The bolt attaching water pipe to the engine may have been insufficiently 

tightened during engine assembly process. If the vehicle continues to be 

operated in this condition, the insufficiently tightened bolt could come off 

and coolant could leak. In the worst case, coolant could come in contact 

with exhaust pipe, potentially leading to a fire. 

 

T Y P E 
COMMERCIAL 

NAME 

MODEL 

YEAR 

RECALLED 

NUMBER OF 

VEHICLE 

 

4BA-VN5 

 

 

「LEVORG」 

 

 

2023 

 

 

2 

 

 

4BA-SK5 

 

 

「FORESTER」 

 

 

2023 

 

9 

 

4BA-BT5 

 

 

「LEGACY」 

 

 

2023 

 

1 

 

TOTAL 

 

12 

 

 


